
This fall, San Juan Water completed two important pipeline upgrade 
projects. These projects were unique compared to other pipeline 
replacements because they involved sliplining. Sliplining is a trenchless 
rehabilitation process for existing pipelines whereby a smaller pipe 
is installed into the existing pipe, grouting the space between and 
sealing the ends.

For those of you impacted by construction, thank you for your patience 
while you received your water supply through temporary service piping and 
experienced other inconveniences. The upgraded pipelines will provide 
you with continued, high-quality water supply for many years to come.
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DONE & DONE! Oak and Main Avenue Pipeline Projects Complete Nov/Dec 2017

Oak Avenue: Filbert Avenue 
to 9219 Oak Avenue, including 
Casa Roble High School. 
Upgraded 1,465 lineal feet 
of aging steel pipeline. 

B Y  T H E  N U M B E R S
Main Avenue: Main Avenue 
between Lake Natoma Drive 
and Twin Lakes Avenue. 
Upgraded 900 lineal feet 
of aging steel pipeline. 



On October 5, Marty Hanneman was 
sworn in to serve on the San Juan Board 
of Directors, succeeding Bob Walters who 
sadly passed recently. 

Marty has been a San Juan Water customer 
for over 20 years and lives in Granite Bay. 
He has a long and distinguished career in 
local government, including many years at 
the City of Sacramento in the public works 
and transportation departments. He served 
as Assistant City Manager for the City of 

Sacramento from 2006-09 and as Director of Utilities from 2008-11. 
During his time as the Director of Utilities, he served on the Regional 
Water Authority Board of Directors.  

You can reach Director Hanneman at mhanneman@sjwd.org.

Visit sjwd.org/what-s-new for 
legislative updates on potentially 
stricter state water efficiency 
mandates and proposed new 
state taxes on your water. We 
have worked hard and tirelessly 
throughout the year to protect 
your interests on these issues 
and more. If you have 
questions, please call 
us at (916) 791-0115. 

Marty Hanneman, 
Director > 

Legislative Updates 
of Interest

Newly Appointed Board Member. 
Meet Marty Hanneman!


